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Ocufen® (flurbiprofen) – Product Discontinuation  

• On November 23, 2016, the FDA announced the discontinuation of Allergan’s Ocufen (flurbiprofen) 0.03% 
ophthalmic solution due to business reasons.  

 
— Allergan has made a business decision to permanently discontinue manufacturing the branded, 

authorized generic, and a repackaged version of Ocufen. 
— The discontinuation is not due to product quality, safety or efficacy concerns. 
 

• Ocufen is indicated for the inhibition of intraoperative miosis. 
 

• A generic version of Ocufen is currently available from Bausch and Lomb. 
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